



















The «DoloMyhts Run» postponed See you in Canazei on 16-18 July 2021

The final decision has been taken. The 23rd edition of the Val di Fassa DoloMyths Run has been postponed to 2021. The Organizing Committee has had no choice but to raise the white flag due to the uncertainties of the situation and to the restrictions imposed to prevent the Covid-19 pandemic. Therefore, the new formula of the four races taking place in the same weekend, will shift to next year. The new dates have already already scheduled, starting with the challenge along the Vertical Kilometer on Friday 16 July, the Ultra and Half Trail on Saturday 17 and the legendary competition from Canazei to the top of the Piz Boè and back, along the Forcella Pordoi and Val Lasties, on Sunday 18 July 2021.

«Dear athletes and friends, first of all thank you for the esteem and support that you have showed us in the past recent weeks. - said the president of the organizing committee Diego Salvador - Nevertheless, the DoloMyths Run Organizing Committee has reluctantly decided to cancel the 2020 edition of the event. In fact, despite the dramatic situation of the last months, we have continued to work and plan, hoping that all the efforts done would have been paid off in the end. Unfortunately, the inevitable restrictions imposed by the Italian government and the local authorities to protect people and stop the virus, will not allow us to organize the event in the lively and partecipative atmopshere that has always characterized it. We truly believe that now the sense of responsibility must prevail over any other reason. Therefore we thank you in advance for your understanding and we really wish you all the best. We are sure that everything will be alright and that we can meet together again next year in our beloved Val di Fassa and among its amazing Dolomites».























